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Cynthea Preston 
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Secretary 
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Mklover@pacbell.net 
 

Shelli Mohr 
Club Administration 

smohr@cardinaleway.com 
 

Kathy Haven 
Service Projects 

khaven@gmail.com 
 

Guy Lease 
New Generations 
lease@ltcc.edu 

 
International Service 

Jim Gansinger 
jgansinger@yahoo.com 

 
Dave Fournier 
Membership 

dfournier@fs.fed.us  
 

Tim Treat 
Rotary Foundation 

tim@winterstahoe.com 
 

Community Service 
Jason Collin 

jason@ptrevolution.com 
 

Theresa Papandrea  
Public Relations 

tpapandrea@sosoutreach.org 
 

Buck Barkley 
John Upton 

At-Large Directors 
buckbarkley@msn.com 

rkupton@aol.com 
 

Where to Make Up: 
Carson City 
Tuesday 12:00 pm 
Carson Nugget 
Incline 
Monday 12:15 pm 
Lake Tahoe Brewing Co. 
Minden 
Tuesday 11:30 am 
Carson Valley Inn 
Reno 
Monday 12:00 pm 
Harrah’s 
Reno Centennial Sunset 
Tuesday 5:30 PM 
Tamarack Junction 
Reno Central 
Tuesday 12:00 pm  
The Peppermill 
Reno South 
Thursday 12:00 PM 
Atlantis 
Reno Sunrise 
Friday 7:00 am 
The Siena 
Sparks 
Wednesday 12:00 PM 
JA Nugget 
Sparks Centennial Sunrise 
Thursday 7:00 AM 
Red Hawk Resort 
Tahoe City 
Tuesday 6:00 pm 
Garwood’s Grill 
Tahoe Douglas 
Friday 12:00 pm 
MontBleu 
Truckee 
Thursday 12:00 pm 
Tahoe Donner Park & Rec Ctr 

 

Today’s Program 
May 8: Jim Gansinger on Moscow! 
 
Last Week        
May 1, 2013:  CAR RAFFLE 2013! 
Short and sweet! Not much else to say! Our second contestant, Keith Cooney, tried his key, 
gave us a headshake of  "no" and then the car door opened!!!! 23 people in line...all very 
disappointed, but Keith Cooney was overjoyed with his increase in wealth by $25,000!!! 
 
Congratulations Keith! 
 

 
 
 
Also, thank you to all who made this raffle possible: 

• Fellow Rotarians who sold tickets 
• Buck Barkley, Marv Goshorn and Lorraine Leonard, Rotarians who went above and 

beyond organizing our sales 
• Dave Kurtzman for all the tables and chairs 
• Buck Barkley for all the linens 
• AND Shelly Mohr for her work in organizing this wonderful evening 

 
Also, thank you all the businesses that supported us with their coupons for our tickets, 
Primo's for the great food and Cardinale Toyota for hosting our event! 
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New Information This Week & Events to Calendar  
• May 3: Cinco de Mayo Fundraiser for FRC!  Tickets are $20 and the party lasts 

from 5-10 pm at the Main Lodge of Heavenly (California side).  A great time for all!  
See Cynthea or Kathy for tickets. 

 
• May 3: Seminar - Living the Savvy Life: Women’s Financial Event Hosted by 

Ameriprise Financial. Time: 1:00PM – 2:00PM. Hosted by Roger Pratt. Click here for 
more information. 
 

• May 4 & 5, 2013: 26th Annual Booster Club Golf Tournament! Entry fee is $125 
for 18 holes of golf, golf cart and lunch ($225 for both days).  Call or email Kevin Kjer 
at 775.588.6354 or at KJKjer@aol.com for tickets or more info.  All proceeds benefit 
STHS and Whittell High School 
 

• May 14: Boys and Girls Club Fundraiser at Edgewood!  $40 a ticket all you can eat 
and drink!  Raffle too!  7-930pm!!!!  Go to www.bgclt.org for tickets 
 

• MAY ?:  Sawmill Pond: General Cleanup and installation of new bench...R@W 
date to be announced soon (sometime in May!!!) 
 

• May 16-19: District 5190 Conference!  Sign up at www.rotarydistrict5190.org 
today!!! 

 
• May 20-21: 5-member GSE team will be visiting from India; we will be looking 

for host families!!! 
 
• Literacy Project with Sierra House Elementary School AND Tahoe Valley 

Elementary School: Rotary Club of SLT is partnering with Sierra House and Tahoe 
Valley this year to bring a bit more reading with children.  Rotarians have been paired 
with a teacher to read to his/her class. Thank you for those of you who have 
volunteered!  If you need help at Sierra House, please ask Kathy Haven and at Tahoe 
Valley, Kimberly Kuntz is the contact! 
 

Repeated Club and Rotary International Information  
• Tim Treat gave us each a thermometer of where we are with our annual contributions 

to the Foundation!  Remember... Every ROTARIAN, Every YEAR! Donate online 
www.rotary.org... It is the easiest and the preferred route!!!   

 
• Rotary International Foundation: For several years, it has been stressed that 

Foundation support – while voluntary – is something Rotarians are expected to do. 
The reason is that the Foundation is the major way that Rotary promotes peace: 
Foundation projects alleviate the conditions of poverty, poor sanitation, and poor 
healthcare that make efforts at achieving peace possible. Our ongoing Club goal (and 
District 5190 goal) has been that each member is a sustaining member of the 
Foundation, contributing $100/year to the Annual Fund. If $100 is not affordable, it is 
a goal that every member contribute something, and that the Club average $100 
per member.  

 
• What does the Rotary International Foundation do? If you have any questions 

about the details of activities that your Foundation contributions support, please 
consult the District and club websites. Foundation annual programs currently amount 
to about $130 million per year. Rotary.org will also give you access to RI Foundation 
information. 
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Upcoming Programs – Please note meeting locations: 
• May 15: Scholarships 

 
• May 22: India GSE Team Presentation 

 
• May 29: BARTON Hospital DaVinci Presentation (evening dinner at Barton!!!); 

NO LUNCH meeting 
 

• June 5:  Offsite at the Cantina Restaurant. Fellowship 
 

• June 12: Open to your great ideas 
 

• June 19: RYE- Melanie's presentation on her year here 
 

• June 26: Demotion Party 
 

• July 3: Location to be determined. 
 

• July 10: Location to be determined. 
 

• July 17: STPUD update from general manager Richard Solbrig 
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